
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 3 By Councillor Lang for answer by the 

Convener of the Development 
Management Sub- Committee at a 
meeting of the Council on 21 March 
2024 

   

Question (1) What is the total amount of Section 75 healthcare 

contribution money received so far from planning permission 

16/06280/FUL? 

Answer (1)  

Question (2) Can the convener confirm that all the money received so far 

has been transferred to NHS Lothian? 

Answer (2)  

Question (3) What remaining Section 75 healthcare contribution money is 

still to be received from this development? 

Answer (3)  

   

   

   

 
 


